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This project is a Project Development and 
Environment (PD&E) Study for 
improvements at the Florida’s Turnpike / 
SR 91 and Orlando South Interchange. This 
PD&E study is incorporating: new and 
improved connections between Florida’s 
Turnpike (SR 91) and the Beachline 
Expressway (SR 528), All-Electronic Tolling, 
improved connections to local roads to 
address traffic operations, and future 
express lane expansion. 
 
For more information, visit 
http://www.floridasturnpike.com/orlandos
outh.html 

Project Status 

Design for this project is funded in Fiscal 
Year 2022. 

Railroad and Utilities are funded in Fiscal 
Year 2022 and 2024. 

Construction is not funded. 
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